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A scout is CLEAN.  To ensure the health and safety of everyone attending, volunteering for and participating in our annual event, we have developed the following guidelines: 

1. Completed pre-screening form is required for entry.    
2. Everyone must have a temp check upon arrival.
3. All scouts, spectators, families, volunteers and staff must wear masks.
4. Hand sanitizer stations will be posted at check-in, before the entrance to the race, and at the food/concession entrance.
5. All scouts are issued disposable non-latex gloves to wear while racing.
6. Only racers are allowed in the “Race Pit”.
7. A system to maintain physical distancing will be in place at check-in, the race start and at the food/concession.    
8. Food/concession will be handed out to recipients.
9. All Cubmobile cars are wiped down between races (so no car would race in consecutive races to allow for this and to keep things moving)
10. Only members of a given pack can race in that pack's car(s). No sharing cars between packs.
11. Registration will have two separate lines: one for pre-registered, one for day of event sign up.
12. All areas are roped off with clear ENTER and EXIT signs.


